OFFICIAL COPPP-100 Sub 31

Morris, Paige

From: Sent:

Christy Kluesner <ckluesner@carolina.rr.com>

Wednesday, November 11, 2015 3:35 PM Statements

To: Subject:

Responsible Energy Future

FILED

NOV 11 2015

Clerk's Office N.C. Utilities Commission

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

On behalf of my grandchildren, and the health of the future generations, my family and I are deeply concerned about protecting the environmental and promoting economic health of new green energy jobs for our great state.

Therefore, we urge you to prevent utility monopolies, especially those structured as significant barriers of progress and entry to sustainable energy third party providers/sellers.

For Duke Energy to now act seriously and morally, their renewable energy plan needs to be expanded to at least 7% (not a paltry 4%) of their portfolio.

Please, NC Utilities Commission, encourage them to do so, and to obtain greater energy efficiencies.

Such strategic actions will be the responsible, economically feasible, and fair way to act!

Sincerely, Mrs. Kluesner, Grandparent and retired MPA